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October 9, 2015 

 

Dear Judge Niemeyer, 

  

Please accept this letter as a formal notification that the Hancock County Drug Court #1 

will be recommended to the Commission on Specialized Dockets for final certification on 

Friday, December 11, 2015 at the Thomas J. Moyer Ohio Judicial Center in the Taft Map 

Room from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. At that time, the Commission will review the 

recommendation and make a determination on the final certification of your docket in 

accordance with Sup.R. 36.26. The decision of the Commission on certification shall be 

final and not appealable. 

 

Should you chose to do so, you are welcome to attend the December 11th meeting to 

offer information in support of the application for certification.  Your attendance at the 

meeting is not required or necessary.  If you choose to attend this meeting, please notify 

the Specialized Dockets Section at specdocs@sc.ohio.gov before December 4th. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding the certification process to the Specialized Dockets 

Section via email at specdocs@sc.ohio.gov.  

 

Congratulations on achieving this important step in the final certification process and 

thank you for your dedication to enhancing specialized dockets in Ohio. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Orman Hall 

Manager of the Specialized Dockets Section 

 


